
 

 

 

  May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

GCSE / GCE / BTEC SUMMER EXAMS 2023 

 

On Monday 15th May your child will be starting their GCSE / GCE / BTEC exams.  

All students have received 2 timetables this year. The first one was on peach paper and 

stated the exam subjects that they were entered including the start time of AM or PM. The 

final white timetable was handed out last week and this shows student arrangements. 

Attached to this letter is an information sheet that explains the rules and regulations 

including what is expected of the students before and during the exams. 

Please read this carefully and ensure that your child abides by them. 

Please speak to your child to know when their exams are taking place. ALL of the subjects 

that he has studied in school will have an exam that MUST be sat. Failure for your child NOT 

to attend any exam may incur a cost and will affect any placement and chosen subject in any 

6th form, College, University and/or job in the future. 

We wish your child good luck in all of their exams. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Ms Specchia     Ms Dodd 

Exams Manager     Exams Officer     



 

 

 

 


